
 
 

The Mount Washington Cog Railway:  
2nd Annual Handcrafted in NH Fest Vendor Information 

 

The Mount Washington Cog Railway will be celebrating Handcrafted in New Hampshire 
again in 2017, promoting fine craft and specialty foods made by New Hampshire artisans, 
with the juried 2nd Annual Handcrafted in NH Fest. The dates for 2017 are July 15th and 
16th, from 10 am – 5 pm. 
 
You are invited to participate! 
The 2nd Annual Handcrafted in NH Fest will be marketed through the Mount Washington 
Cog Railway’s website, and through email blasts, paid advertising, social media and 
through our partners, the League of NH Craftsmen, WREN and NH Made.  Mount 
Washington Cog Railway had over 110,000 riders last year. Increased daily visitors are 
expected for this event due to increased marketing efforts.  
 
Participant demonstrations and tastings in your booth are encouraged and will receive 
special promotion. 
 
March 27h: Applications and two Product and Booth photos due 
 
April 1st: Notice of Acceptance posted by via email 

 
 May 1st: $75 Booth Space Payment and Liability Waiver due   
 
Set up on Friday, July 14th from 3:30-7 pm OR Saturday, July 15th, drop off from 7:00 to 
8:30 am.  All Vehicles must be removed from the exhibit area by 8:30 am. 
 
Booth spaces: 10’ x 10’.  This is an outdoor event that will be held rain or shine.  You will 
need to provide your own pop-up tent, tables and chairs.  
 
Security: Overnight security will be provided, with space available within the Base 
Station for limited storage of valuables. 
 
Electricity: Not available. 
 
Cellular Service: available along with password protected WiFi. 
 
Questions? Contact Annette Zamarchi at 603-661-3488 or alzbps@gmail.com 


